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LIONESS CLUB

AUDIT COMMITTEE LETTER
TO:

Lioness Club 

FROM:
Auditing Committee
DATE:

        


We have examined the books of the             Lioness Club for the Fiscal Year ending June 30,             .  In our opinion the books of the Lioness Club are in good order.

Our recommendation is that all entries made be entered in both the checkbook and the ledger, with an explanation and dated.  We also recommend that ledgers, expense vouchers and reports be completed in a similar manner as those samples submitted.

Additional recommendations: 
     

Yours in Lionism,

AUDITING COMMITTEE

By:






(signature) 








(signature) 








(signature) 








(signature) 








(signature) 
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